
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Melissa Soothill (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi & Cathy Ogden 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: 35 Argyle Street Hawera 4610 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 11th May 18th May 25th May 

Door Roger & Jenny N Roger & Jenny N Roger & Jenny N 

Intercession Sue Janice John O. 

Computer Suzanne Myron Myron 

Sound Conal Suzanne Jemma 

Tea Jenny Jan Michelle 

Birthday Prayers Lorraine Cathy Sue 

Church Lunch Jean K. Noel & Erice Conal & Melissa 

‘Waiting on God’ Cathy Wayne Trevor 

Communion 

1st June 

Robert, Michelle 
& Cathy 

Myron 

Lorraine 

Conal 

Jenny 

Michelle 

Reg & Sue 

Cathy 

Robert 



Upcoming Speakers 

18th May - Peter Kempthorne 

25th May - Roger Bent 

1st June - Cathy Ogden 

8th June - John Omundsen 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being hosted by Jean      

Kelsen, 29 Wilson Street. Everyone welcome. 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us 
by John O. 

Weekly Prayer

 Please pray for our planned Outreach at the Winter 

Festival. Pray for God’s favour to be upon the team 

and for people to be curious about what is on offer. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement Board 

and for our next Minister.  

Men’s Group  

Saturday November 17th May at 6 pm in the foyer. 

Guest speaker. 

Bring along your takeaway tea. Friends welcome. 

See Greg for more details. 

Jam Jars wanted 

Hazel is in desperate need of Craig’s or 

Barkers jam jars. Leave them on the 

foyer table or give her a call if you can 

help out. 

Conal’s Baptism - Sunday 18th May 

During our service Conal will declare his faith and be baptised. Come along 

and celebrate with him.

Outreach - Winter Festival  

It was decided at the meeting last Sunday that we are going to have a stall in 

the Winter Festival held in the town square on Thursday 19th June from 5 - 8 

pm. 

We are wanting to serve a free cup of soup with a bun, tea, coffee, a piece of 

cake or biscuit as part of the stall. 

To do this we need help. 

We are needing baking either biscuits or cake, soup and prayer people to pray 

regularly for this to go well. 

We will do a small kids activity around the theme of light and lanterns. We will 

have tracts and a new testament of Matthew, Mark, Luke or John available. 

We are needing people who are willing to join with us on the day to chat with 

people, pray, prophesy and even dream interpretation. 

We plan to have another meeting soon so please prayerfully consider what help 

you can give us. 

To help us prepare a dream interpretation workshop is planned so watch this 

space. See Cathy for more details or if you can help in any way.


